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Ms Joan Burton T.D.,

Minister for Social Protection,

Aras mhic Dhiarmada,

Store St.,

Dublin 1. 17" July, 2012.

Our Ref: M10/0712

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister Burton,

The following Motion was Agreed at the meeting of South Dublin County Council
held on 9™ July 2012:

“That this Council calls on the Minister to intervene and provide direction in
terms of Community Welfare Officers recent practice of removing payments to
parents with partial custody (overnight access) of their children and only
providing them with a single person's rent supplement which removes the
possibility of those parents rights of overnight access to their children and
undermines the Family and the decision by the Courts to grant access in some
instances.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Y ours sincerely,
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